
2020 Arizona Archaeology and Heritage 
Awareness Month -- March 1 - 31, 2020 

Electronic Listing of Events* Activity Schedule Form 
 
Please provide the following information for the Listing of Events that SHPO will use to advertise 

the activities that will take place as part of 2020 Arizona Archaeology and Heritage Awareness Month 
(AAHAM).  If possible, we encourage that these events be kept free of charge or, at a minimum, regular 
entry fee charges could apply (if at a park, museum, or similar facility).   If a special event (i.e., not part of 
regular programming) is planned, we recommend that the event be free of charge, if possible.  All 
excavations being featured must meet state and/or federal (Secretary of the Interior) standards for 
archaeological investigations.  SHPO vets all submissions. 

 
This information must be submitted to the SHPO.  Please fill out one form for each activity, in as 

much detail as possible, and return to:  
  

 State Historic Preservation Office/Arizona State Parks 
 1100 W. Washington Street 
 Phoenix, AZ   85007  or email:  tcano@azstateparks.gov         

 
WHO:   
 
WHAT:  
     

 ***Suitable for children? Yes   __   No   ___ 
 
WHEN:  Date and Time 
  
ADDRESS:     
  
WEBSITE:  

  
CONTACT PERSON:                             

 
CONTACT TELEPHONE #  
 
AND E-MAIL ADDRESS:                 
 
(Please note, this information will be published online and thus available to general public) 
 
Please indicate if your activity is:    

Wheelchair accessible:   Yes___  No____ 
Available in other format:   Vision impaired____  Hearing impaired_____ 
Any special needs:  Outdoors, wheelchair accessible.   
 
 
 

(***Activities during AAHAM that will attract children and their families are especially valuable as they 
help to educate kids on the sensitivity of Arizona's archaeological, historical, and cultural resources at a 
young age.  Therefore, all kinds of interactive, hands-on demonstrations, talks, exhibits, etc. suitable for 
children and families are appreciated!)   
 

As always, thanks for your participation!!  Arizona Archaeology and Heritage Awareness Month 
could not happen without you! 

Due to funding issues, we are no longer able to provide printed copies of the Listing of Events 
brochures; however, these activities will be listed on our website at www.azstateparks.com/archy. 


